
No. S310, Friday 15 December 1995 

ACT PLANNING AUTHORITY 

BUILDINGS (DESIGN AND SITING) ACT 1964 

INVITATION TO COMMENT ON IMPLEMENTATION PLAN NO31 FOR 
TIiE HUGHES AND GARRAN TRAFFIC MANAGEMENT SCHEm,  STAGE 2 

The Construction and Management Maintenance Service of the Department of Urban 
Services has submitted to the ACT Planning Authority an Implementation Plah for Stage 
2 of the Hughes and Garran Traffic Management Scheme. Stage 1 of the works was 
impiemented in June 1 995. 

Stage 2 involves the installation of traffic calming devices on Kitchener, Kent, Groom 
and Wisdom Streets in Hughes, and Palmer Street and Giirnore Crescent Garran. 

The Traffic and Roads Section of the Department of Urban Services conducted an 
evaluation of the effects of the Stage 1 works, and also conducted a consultation exercise 
on the Stage 2 proposals, in September 1995. 

Copies of the Implementation Plan for Stage 2 may be inspected at the Shopfront, John 
Overall Offices, 220 Northbourne Avenue, Braddon, during n o d  business hours. 

Interested persons are invited to submit comments, in writing, on the Implementation 
Plan to: 

ACT Planning Authority 
GPO Box 1908 
CANBERRA ACT 2601 

by 15 January 1996. 
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